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NOTICE 
 
 

 

Please be advised that due to the closure of 
the University of Guyana Campuses in its bid 
to combat COVID-19, no patron will be 
penalised for overdue materials from March 
2, 2020, until further notice.  
 
 

 

This is applicable to both Turkeyen and Tain 
Libraries. 

 
 
 
 


